
 

 

Clarification to “Changes Coming for Your Texas 

Benefits Medicaid Card March 18, 2014” 

Information posted February 14, 2014 

This is a clarification to an article titled “Changes Coming for Your Texas Benefits 
Medicaid Card - March 18, 2014,”which was published on the TMHP website on January 
23, 2014. 

The changes in the previous article apply only to the Your Texas Benefits Medicaid card. 
The plan identification (ID) cards that are issued by the Medicaid managed care 
organizations (MCOs) and Medicaid dental managed care organizations will continue to 
be issued as normal and will contain the plan name, primary care provider, telephone 
numbers, and Pharmacy Benefits Manager (PBM) information.  

For more information, call the TMHP Contact Center at 1-800-925-9126. 


